
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Don’t forget that Monday is a teacher workday. There will be no school for students.  

 

Our fall fundraiser items have arrived. Please plan to pick up your orders on Monday from 11-4. 

We will also be available on Tuesday from 9-12 and 4-6. All items must be picked up during one 

of these times.  

 

Spirit wear items were also delivered to students yesterday. If your child was absent, they will 

receive their items on Tuesday when we return.   

 

One Cards will be issued to students on Tuesday of this week. As a reminder, students should 

wear their One Card each day. They will use it to sign in to school, get lunch or breakfast, and 

check out books from the media center. Lost One Cards will be replaced with a $5 charge.  

 

Report cards will come home via email on Monday, November 7th. 

 

Fall picture retakes will also take place on Monday, November 7th. We are asking that any 

student wanting a retake sign up on this coming Friday, November 4th.  

 

If your child is out with Covid, make sure to let the front office know. This will allow us to code 

their absence correctly. As an additional reminder, if your child is running a fever, throwing up, 

or has any other symptoms of being sick, please keep them home. 

 

Girls soccer and boys volleyball will play on Tuesday at home against Northwest and on 

Thursday at Northern. The football team and cheerleaders will play on Wednesday at Southeast.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


